
14th January 1936. 

Dr. Nolan I).C . Lew1s, 
!peeNeuro1og1cal Inst1tute ot New York, 
Fort '1aahlngton Avenue and .]fest 168th Street, 
New York City. 

Dear Dr . Lewis, 

Many thanks for your letter of January loth. 
By all monns keep my app11oation in the t1forettr0und" 
as you suggest! In the mean t1me we 8re c8~rylnp, . 
on with the undertakIng aa well as' e can under the 
clrcumstaneea. 

Yours sincorely, 

~IGP/HL. 

• 


